
North Georgia Walk to Emmaus Board 
Report for March 2, 2021 

1. During March, 2021, I will continue to search for a Clergy Co-Chair to serve
with me on this Board.

2. I have contacted the following Lay Directors for the Fall 2021Walks:

Andy Burt has Head Clergy and 4 others.

Pat Reynolds has Head Clergy and 1 other confirmed.  Securing others.

Brad Gorski and I will meet next week to secure Head Clergy and others.

Sandi Falstreau has Head Clergy and 3 others.  Securing another.

Gary Willis has Head Clergy and 4 others.

Lisa Cooper has Head Clergy and they are securing others.


